
 

 

 

 

 

2025 Local Government Ordinary Election Nominee 

 

HALL, Matthew 

 

 
 
 
Mobile  0488 575 917 
Email  matt.ned@gmail.com 
 

 
My name is Matthew Hall of Ned’s Creek Station out of Meekatharra. 
 
I have been a councillor of the Meekatharra Shire since 2017. 
 
I have lived on Ned’s Creek Station and worked in the Shire my whole life. 
 
I have no plans of changing this and would love to continue to contribute to serve the 
community of Meekatharra. 
 
I have enjoyed my time on Shire and see the changes that have happened and help influence 
them. 
 
I hope to keep being a voice for the community, in and out of town as much as I can. 
 

HALL, Matthew is eligible to stand for election as a resident of Meekatharra. 

 
 
 
 
Nathan Cain 
Returning Officer 
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